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Dear Troy Family,  

This is not going to be a normal Warrior Weekly, as we have not yet officially started 

school.  Of course, as all of us are aware we will are beginning the 2020-21 school year in 

Distance Learning.  While this is not how we had hoped to begin the year, it is what is best for 

the health and safety of all our community.   Despite scientific evidence that seems to indicate 

school age children and young adults are less likely to contract COVID-19, the science does 

indicate they can pass it along even if they are asymptomatic to others including bringing it back 

home to their own families and extended family.  We don’t want anyone in our Troy Family or 

larger community to get this disease, thus the abundance of caution as we move forward with the 

2020-21 school year. 

On Friday or by Monday afternoon, students will receive invitations from their teachers 

to join their Google Classrooms for each of their classes.  While we are on Distance Learning 

this is how students will attend their classes until students are ready to come back on the school 

site for in-person classroom instruction.  Please follow this link at to our school website for more 

information.  https://www.fjuhsd.org/domain/1424    Here you will find four tabs with four video 

tutorials to help you with instructions on what you need to know to begin your classes on 

Tuesday.   

 Chromebook & Google Suite Basics 

 How to Access Your School Gmail 

https://www.fjuhsd.org/domain/1424


 How to Access Google Classroom 

 FAQ’s with ASB 

I hope everyone has had the opportunity to rest, relax, and regain some normalcy this 

summer.  We will get back to our normal routines someday, but we are not there yet.  It is 

amazing how much we tend to take for granted, only to realize how good we had it afterwards.  

This is human nature, and when this pandemic is all over, I hope we have changed for the better.  

I have faith that as we are going through these difficult times together, it will make all of us 

better humans, and ultimately we will have a better world for everyone. 

Rest up this weekend, as we begin school on Tuesday, August 11
th

!  Zero period begins 

at 7:01am and 1
st
 period begins at 8:00am!   

Go Warriors!  W.V. Mynster 

 

Mrs. Mynster and Luna during the pandemic, taking in the panoramic view of the Minarets in Mammoth Lakes, CA. 


